· Amend highlighted parts as appropriate 
· Feel free to include any of your own personal experiences with epilepsy within this template
· Do include your number and address, as this will show Cllrs that you are living locally
Dear Cllr. X, 
I hope this finds you well. I am writing to you as I understand Epilepsy Ireland have recently written to all Cathaoirleach of City/County councils seeking that they submit a motion to council to seek the council’s support for their awareness-raising efforts for International Epilepsy Day on February 10th and to amplify their key advocacy priorities. 
You can see more about this by visiting the Epilepsy Ireland website. 
As a person with Epilepsy living in Y/As a family member of a person living with epilepsy in Y/As a supporter of Epilepsy Ireland living in Y, I very much support a motion being passed by our local Authority as I believe it will help encourage local conversations about epilepsy, a condition which is often misunderstood despite being one of the most common neurological conditions in the country – affecting over 45,000 people.  
Should the motion be submitted to council, your support for same would be very much appreciated. Alternatively, if you were willing to also submit the motion to council directly, this would be fantastic. I have provided draft wording amended from the Epilepsy Ireland website below:
This Council calls on the Chief Executive to recognise the 45,000 people who live with epilepsy nationally by writing to the Minister for Health calling on them to implement the WHO Intersectoral Global Action Plan on Epilepsy and other Neurological Conditions, seeking that an implementation plan be developed by the Department of Health and that action is taken on Epilepsy Ireland's specific priorities within this plan; and that this Council acknowledges Epilepsy Ireland’s awareness raising efforts on International Epilepsy Day and the promotion of TIME, SAFE, STAY as the three key words for seizure response.
I am of the firm belief that if this motion is passed by our local Authority, it would be well received by the many people with epilepsy and their families who are living within our community. 
Thank you for your attention to this and I hope to receive a positive reply.  If you need any information around the above, please contact Epilepsy Ireland’s Advocacy & Communications Manager, Paddy McGeoghegan, by emailing pmcgeoghegan@epilepsy.ie. 
Yours sincerely.
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